
 

 
This week... 

The children have been learning about the 
art of Andrew Goldsworthy, an English artist 
who is known for his use of natural materials 
in his artwork and sculptures.  

Take a look at Malorie’s art on our school 
website. 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Last week… 

Next week… 
Is Horstead week!!  
For those of us who are going, it will be very exciting 
and we know that the children will have a wonderful 
time doing all their activities.  
Please do make sure that everything is named! 
For those children who are not going, be assured that 
there are some super activities planned for them.   

 

We conducted science investigations to  see 
how  temperature effects the rate of evapora-
tion by placing wet socks in different locations 
around school… including the freezer and boiler 
room! 

We have also learnt how to create and present 

a slide-share about the sustainability of water.  

The children have been asking the question 

’How can we save water at home?’   

We would really appreciate if for the 

next 6 weeks you could ensure that your 

child is completing their TTRockstar 

homework. We have the National Times 

Table Test (MTC) at the end of June that 

every child has to complete. More im-

portantly however is that knowing your 

tables is one of the most important 

maths skills for adult life.   

 


